
RAINBOW LIBRARY
CONTEST

October is LBGTQ+ History Month!

NEARI is celebrating by participating in the GLSEN
(Gay, Lesbian and Straight Education Network)

Rainbow Library. The Rainbow Library Project is a
program that makes available LGBTQ+ affirming

K-12 text sets to schools across select states.

We have four Rainbow Library sets –
and one could be in your classroom!

Submit the contest form.  If selected, you will receive a full
text set in your chosen grade grouping. Learn more by

scanning the code or visit: bit.ly/rainbow-books

NEARI supports every person’s right to live, work, and thrive no matter our
sexual orientation or gender identities—no exceptions.

https://rainbowlibrary.org/

